Law Enforcement Merit System Council

2102 West Encanto Boulevard, Mail Drop 1290, Phoenix, AZ 85005
Phone: 602-223-2286 Fax: 602-223-2096
Website: www.azdps.gov/about/LEMSC

May 12, 2016

Frank Milstead, Director

Arizona Department of Public Safety
P. O. Box 6638

Phoenix, AZ 85005-6638

Dear Director Milstead:

The Law Enforcement Merit System Council conducted a business meeting on May 12, 2016 and
made the following decisions:

1. Approved the meeting minutes from the April 21, 2016 meeting with amended clarification
of the dates for the Chairman and Vice Chairman terms.

2. Approved the modification to the Crime Laboratory Manager — 5318 classification.

3. Scheduled meetings for July 21, 2016 and August 30, 2016.

4. Discussed the plans to provide overview of the rules revisions at the June 27, 2016
meeting.

Stephen W. Enteman, Captain
Law Enforcement Merit System Council

o Lt. Col. Heston Silbert
Lt. Col. Danny Lugo
Lt. Col. Timothy Chung
Lt. Col. Wayde Webb
Lt. Col. Ken Hunter
Sgt. Jesse Galvez



